
 

   

 
 
 
 
OC230395 
 
26 May 2023 
 
Shane Gibson 
Email address: fyi-request-22652-a46140f1@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Tēnā koe Shane, 
 
I refer to your email dated 02 May 2023, requesting the following under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 
“I would like an extract of the annual amount spent with all suppliers for the 2021/2022 
financial year. 
I would like this data in an open format, csv or json formats would be suitable. 
I would like the following details provided: 
- Supplier Name  
- Suppliers NZBN number (if available)  
- Total Amount Spent” 
 
The following document falls within the scope of your request and is enclosed:  

1. MoT Supplier spend 2021-22 financial year 
 
The information released is the total of supplier invoices and credit notes received in the 
period requested.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this response by the Ombudsman, 
in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the 
Ombudsman’s website www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
The Ministry publishes our Official Information Act responses and the information contained 
in our reply to you may be published on the Ministry website. Before publishing we will 
remove any personal or identifiable information. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Laplanche 
Chief Financial Officer  
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